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Alexander Gunyon

From: Chris Mckane 
Sent: 03 June 2024 13:58
To: Consultations
Subject: Blean/University of Kent Proposed Development (C12)

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I would like to object to the proposed development on university land in Blean because:- 
1.Loss of green space and wildlife habitat 
2. Impact on infrastructure ie roads and traffic - a signifcant addition of cars on busy, narrow 
roads, impact on schools/medical services 
 
Christopher John McKane 
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